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The City of York council is moving to a  
new headquarters building in the Autumn of 
2012. 
 
 
This is a key council project affecting all  
employees and customers. 
 
 
 
 
We have spoken to lots of people already  
to find out what they think and now we  
want to talk to you to find out what you  
think should be in our Equalities Impact 
Assessment. 
 
What do we want to find out? 
 
• What are the key equality issues or areas that  

we need to think about?  
• Have we missed any? 
• What actions do we need to take about these  

issues? What are the solutions? 
• Anything else you think we should be doing? 
 
 
Equality strands affected - All 
 


